
Notice of the relocation of SUNCORPORATION’s head office 

 

Please be informed that our head office will relocate to the following address on February 6th, 

2023. As this will be an opportunity for us to make even greater efforts in the future, we would 

appreciate your continued support.  

 

New Address: 

Level 2 Nagoya Building Sakura-kan, 4-2-25 Meieki, Nakamura-ward, Nagoya City, 

Aichi Prefecture, 450-0002, JAPAN 

Fax Number: 

052-756-5980 (unchanged) 

 


